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28 July, 2014. 
 
 
 
Ms Catherine Walsh, 
General Manager, 
Human Resources, 
Australia Post, 
20/111 Bourke Street, 
MELBOURNE.   VIC.   3000. 
By facsimile:  8379 3804 
 
Dear Catherine, 
 
 
We have noted media reports regarding Telstra’s intention to offshore their provision of Cloud services. 
 
Previously we have received commitments from Australia Post that employee data and the Australian 
public’s personal details would not be offshored and that the contract that Australia Post has with Telstra 
has certain provisions surrounding these issues. 
 
Can you confirm that this remains the case. 
 
We will be making a copy of this letter and your response available to our membership. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Dan Dwyer, 
NATIONAL  SECRETARY. 
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